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MEDIA RELEASE 

NOMINATIONS FOR 2024 FRANK LOWY FELLOWSHIP NOW OPEN 
 

The Shopping Centre Council of Australia (SCCA) is once again encouraging nominations 
of emerging leaders within the shopping centre industry, or individuals who have made 
a significant contribution in their field, to be recognised as part of the prestigious Frank 

Lowy Fellowship. 
 

The Frank Lowy Fellowship is awarded annually to a talented person working in the 
Australian shopping centre industry who has demonstrated both distinction in their 
professional field and a commitment to shopping centre industry excellence. 

 
In its eighth year, the Frank Lowy Fellowship fosters and celebrates the next generation 

of leaders, collaborators and innovative thinkers that will ensure Australia’s shopping 
centre industry continues to be world leading. 
 

As part of the Fellowship, the recipient receives a contribution of up to $20,000 towards 
a professional development pursuit or industry event of choice.  

 
Angus Nardi, Chief Executive of the SCCA said: “The SCCA is proud to once again 

deliver the Frank Lowy Fellowship, an important industry initiative which recognises 
significant contributions to, and excellence within our world leading sector. 
 

“There is tremendous talent and innovation right across the shopping centre industry, 
and the Frank Lowy Fellowship enables us to highlight these contributions.  

 
“I encourage industry leaders to nominate their talented team members and provide the 
industry with the opportunity to celebrate their contributions and work,” Mr Nardi said.  

 
Pam Wilson, National Community Experience Manager, Scentre Group and 2023 

Fellowship recipient said: “I sought to leverage the Fellowship to undertake activities 
I couldn’t normally access, aiming to significantly enhance my understanding of how 
place-based businesses and major global brands better engage with people, community 

and amplify their social impact.” 
 

Nominees for the Frank Lowy Fellowship should be an Australian resident who is 
employed by a company which owns, manages, and/or develops shopping centres in 
Australia. The nominee’s employer need not be an Australian company or a member 

company of the SCCA. 
  

The nominee can work in any field relevant to the ownership, management, or 
development of shopping centres, including leasing, development, design and 
construction, centre management, facilities management, sustainability, operations, 

marketing, and research (not exhaustive). 
 

The Frank Lowy Fellowship is proudly supported by Scentre Group. Nominations close at 
5pm on Monday 21 October 2024. For more information visit: 
https://scca.org.au/FrankLowyFellowship/ 
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